
Examination Results 2018 
 

In the Enterprise Hall: 

GCE Thursday 16th August 9am-11am; 

GCSE Y11 only Thursday 23rd August 
9am-11am 

Y10 Results will be sent by post 
(Any results not collected will be posted on the 
afternoon of the relevant day.) 

Parents and friends will not be allowed to 
collect results unless the candidate sends a 
written request to the Examinations Officer. 

 

ENQUIRIES ABOUT RESULTS 

For GCE candidates going to university:  

The Awarding Bodies offer various types of services for ‘enquiries 
about results’, e.g. access to and/or re-marking of scripts. Where 
a candidate’s place in higher education is dependent upon an 
outcome that has not been achieved there is a ‘priority review of 
marking’ service available.Before using this service, candidates 
should take advice from a member of staff. This service is 
expensive and the cost will have to be met by the candidate. The 
candidate should also bear in mind that grades can go down as 
well as up or, as in most cases, stay the same. The deadline for 
priority review of marking is 23rd August 2018. 

 



 

For GCE candidates in year 12 and GCSE candidates: 

For those students not going on to university the deadline for 
enquiries about results is Monday 17th September 2018. 

Please apply to the Examinations Office for costs and related 
paperwork. The cost of re-marking a script will be refunded to the 
candidate if the re-mark results in a raise in grade for that subject 
(not just the unit). 

 

Certificates 

Certificates will be available for collection from the end of 
November. All certificates will be in the Front Office. Please notify 
the Examinations Officer if there are any discrepancies in the 
results recorded on your certificates. 

 

Coursework/Controlled Assessments 

Coursework and controlled assessment folders can be collected 
by students in January 2019. Please liaise with the department 
concerned before collecting your work. 

 

Further Information 

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate 
to contact Miss Townsend, the Examinations Officer: 
examofficer@nmbec.org.uk  / 02086790062 ext. 213 who will be 
in college from 16th August until the 23rdAugust from 9:30-14:30 
each day. 


